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Memorandum 
To: Senior Planner 

Planning & Community Development 

From: Terrence P. Morris, Esquire 

Cc:   

Date: July 1, 2022 

Re: 136-144 Hancock Street: Special Permit Application: Photometric Plan Waiver 

This memo is being submitted in conjunction with the special permit application to acknowledge that 
consistent with the zoning review memo dated 6/30/22 petitioner is requesting a waiver of the photometric 
plan requirements. 
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